
HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY 
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 

Office of the Leader of the Official Opposition 

June 28, 2017 

Hon. Siobhan Coady 
Minister ofNatural Resources 
Government ofNewfoundland and Labrador 
Box 8700, Confederation Building 
St. John's, NL AlB 4J6 

Dear Minister: 

On Friday, June 23, 2017, the Premier distributed a report entitled "SNC-LAVALIN 
RISK ASSESSMENT LOWER CHURCHILL PROJECT 505573", which was dated 
April2013 and clearly marked 'Confidential for SNC-Lavalin internal use only.' 

When did you first have knowledge of the existence of this report? 

Who first informed you of the existence of this report? 

When did you first receive this report? 

Who first provided you with a copy of this report? 

What was the date of the alleged meeting between SNC Lavalin, Nalcor officials and the 
former CEO Ed Martin? Who was in attendance at the meeting? 

When did the current Chair and Board ofDirectors ofNalcor became aware of the 2013 
SNC Lavalin risk assessment and were any actions taken on receipt of the report? 

Thank you in advance for your responses to these questions. 

Sincerely, 

PAUL DAVIS, MHA Topsail-Paradise 
Leader of the Official Opposition 
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